
Research Plan for the Academic Year 2021  

 

With the continuing COVID-19 pandemic this fiscal year, there is concern that it will still be 

some time before we enjoy the same freedom of movement as before. Next spring, we will be 

visiting the University of Cologne for the 7th Germanistische Linguistik zwischen Köln und 

Tokio (GAKT) international conference and will also begin preparations for the holding of an 

international conference in Tokyo in fiscal 2022. 


